
December 5, 2021 
Church Telephone Number : (843) 830 -7701 

Mailing Address:  Charleston Metropolitan Church of Christ 
P.O. Box 80032, Charleston, SC 29416 

             Bobby L. Green Jr., Sr. Minister (843 - 286-9057)  
      Preacher E-mail Address: BLGreenJr@gmail.com 

ALL WORSHIP SERVICES, BIBLE STUDIES AND  IN PERSON MEETINGS AT THE AWCC ARE CANCELED, 
DUE TO THE  CDC  CORONAVIRUS  GUIDELINES UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE. CHURCH COMMUNICA-
TIONS WILL BE SENT VIA CALLING POST COMMUNICATIONS (405 - 308 - 4474) AND FACEBOOK. 

Web Address  www.themetrochurch.org 

1. Hospital/Surgery/Sick/Shut In: 
a. Sis. Anna Ruth Capers - Health Issues. 
b. Bro. Ed Cato - Mt. Pleasant Manor, Room 106, 912 Bowman Rd., Mt Pleasant, SC 29464. 
d. Sis. Esther Williams - Requesting continued prayers. 
e. Sis. Bernetta Brown - Home recovering from Eye Surgery.  
f. Sis. Nellie Phoenix-McCoy - Home recovering from Total Knee Replacement Surgery. Continue to 

pray for her brother Nathaniel. 
g. Sis. Samelia Adams - Home recovering from surgery, requesting prayers. 
2. Prayer Request: 
a. Bro. Duane Branch requesting prayers for his nephew Tony Jordan who is in the hospital and for 

his aunt Louise Walker who broke her hip, she’s 94 years old and resides in New York. 
b.  Sis. Etheline Mizell requesting prayers for her sister “Pinkie”, her husband and her girls. Her        

diagnosis  from the doctor was not good. Keep us all in prayer. 
c.   Sis. Earnestine Kinloch requesting prayers for Mrs. Sheron Jones and family due to the passing of 

her mother Mable Tyler. Also, please pray for her friend Mrs. Carol Wells that God will strengthen 
her during this difficult time. 

d.  Sis. Lisa Gerideau requesting prayers for her daughter in-law LaKenya (Toby’s wife).  She had       
surgery last Monday at MUSC and was hospitalized for 3 days. She  recently had outpatient      
surgery. 

3. Prayers of Thanksgiving: (Cards, Praises, Gratitude & Prayers): 
a. The following offered praises of gratitude and thanks: 
       Sis. Frances Pinckney   Sis. Samelia Adams     Sis. Earnestine Kinloch Bro. Duane Branch 
       Bro. Mark Gantt           Bro. Thomas E. Brown Sr.     Bro. Robert Lessane      Bro. Joseph Kinloch 
4. Traveling Grace: 
a. Bro. Bobby L. Green Jr. requested traveling grace as he traveled to and from Spartanburg, SC  to 

take  Andre’ back to school, last week. 
5. Death/Funeral: 
 a. Keep all in prayer that have loss loved ones. 

 
  



13. Contributions, Tithes, and/or Vision Sunday Offerings: Mailed/Online : 
 

By mail @ CMCOC 
P.O. Box 80032  
Charleston, SC 29416 

OR 
Online @ www.themetrochurch.org  
Click on GIVE and enter your information 

OR 

By Text— You can sign up by logging in to 
your Tithe.ly    account and clicking on the 
“Text Giving” tab on the left, entering 
your organization's credit card info, and 
hitting the green "Sign up for text giving" 
button. 

11:  Birthdays/Anniversary's :  December 5, 2021 - December 11, 2021 
Marilyn Grant - 7th      Richard Pinckney Sr. - 8th      Tish Whitten - 9th     Ari Thompson-Summers - 9th 
Anna Capers  -10th     Elnora Roper - 10 - A      Antonio & Vonna Jordan - 11th – A                               
Frank Taylor Jr. - 11th 

10. Wednesday Night Bible Study :    Via ZOOM  & Facebook  @ 7:00 PM -  Now studying the  
New Testament  book “The  Revelation”.   

9. Monday Evening Prayer Service:    Via ZOOM ONLY   @7:00 PM 
 Post your request on  our FB page or call  843-830-7701 and leave a message/or email to 
 charmetrococ1@yahoo.com by 5 PM on Monday’s.  

Announcements for the Bulletin 
All announcements  are to be emailed or  called to the Church Secretary and will be  included in the bulletin  the       
following Sunday. Contact Sis. Earnestine Kinloch at charmetrococ1@yahoo.com or (843)   830-7701.  Please   include 
your name and phone number on all correspondence. Cut off times for announcements are  12 midnight via   e-mail   
and 8 PM via phone on Thursday’s. 

12. Bible School:  Our Bible school students are participating in a Holiday project, “Carol of the 
Brown King”. If you are interested and would like for your child to participate, please contact Sister 
Brown or Sister Grundy for more information.  
Thank You, 
The Bible School Team 

6. Personal Information Update: 
If you have moved and have a new address or phone number, please notify Sis. Earnestine Kinloch 

@ 843-830-7701 or via email to charmetrococ1@yahoo.com. 

7. Ministry and Leadership Training every 1st Saturday of the month: Open to everyone. 
 Next class January 8,  2022 @ 8 AM - 9:30 AM Zoom and Facebook. 

8. Gospel Hour of Praise:    Every Sunday Morning @ 8: AM 
 Congregational songs of praise  will be played prior to worship. 

Announcements: 

 
 

14. Birth Announcement: 

 

William and Ashlee Gilliam are happy to announce                 

the arrival  of 

                                                Lynnon  & Mireya 

Friday  November 19, 2021, at 9:30 AM, 3 lbs. 10 ounces and 3 lbs. 8 ounces 

 Proud grandparents Bro. Tommy and  Sis. Anita Elliott. Big sisters  Jaycee, 

Kaelyn and big brother Jaxson 

 

 


